
 Municipality of  
Northern Bruce Peninsula 

56 Lindsay Road 5, R.R. #2, Lion’s Head, ON  N0H 1W0 
Telephone: 1-833-793-3537 | Fax: (519)-793-3823 

www.northbrucepeninsula.ca 
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

The Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula will be conducting a Weed Spray Control Program in 
accordance to the Weed Control Act R.S.O. 1990.  Notification is required as per current regulations 
under the Pesticides Act Ontario Regulation 63/09. 

The roads scheduled to be sprayed are within the boundaries of the Municipality of Northern Bruce 
Peninsula. 

The work will be carried out between June 3, 2024 and Oct 25, 2024. 

Pesticide:  Milestone (Aminopyralid)  Pesticide:  2, 4-D Ammie 600   
Registration No: 28517      Registration No:  26163                                       
To Control: Noxious Weeds    To Control: Noxious Weeds 

Pesticide:  Navius Flex                 
Registration No:  26163                    
To Control: Noxious Weeds 

NOTE: 
1. The Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula will also be spraying for Total Vegetation Control 

on all guide rails within the Municipality between June 3, 2024, and Oct 25, 2024.  
2.  

Pesticide:  Roundup Transorb   Pesticide:           2, 4-D Ammie 600   
Registration No: 28198     Registration No:  26163 

3. The Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula will be spraying for Noxious Weeds on road 
right-of-ways within the boundaries of Northern Bruce Peninsula June 3 to Oct 25, 2024.   
 

Pesticide:  Navius Flex                                                                                                           
Registration No:  26163                                                                                                                                
To Control: Noxious Weeds 

 

For More Information, Contact                                                                                                  
Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula                                                                                                 

Public Works Department                                                                                                                           
1-833-793-3537 ext. 239 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


